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CONNECTING PARENTS & TEACHERS

MGS Parent Teacher Group Meeting
February 2, 2016
Meeting Minutes

In Attendance: Amy Piper, Janeece Cook, Tracy Frederick, Kathi Holvey, Mary Beyer, Katrina Koroush, Kim Geil, Lorin Hull, Jim
Hull, Christina Hull

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.
Lorin reported the current funds balance is $26594.76.

Request for funds:
e  Playground Equipment
Requested by: Kathi Holvey
Cost: $779.00 plus shipping
Voted: Approved
Note: Jim will also see about getting a second one
e  Volleyball Setup for the Playground
Requested by: Kathi Holvey
Cost: $567.80
Voted: Revisit at future meeting
e Nature Play Park - Covered Area
Request by: Kathi Holvey
Cost: $1500.00
Voted: Approved
e  Teacher/Classified Appreciation - March 30th
Request by: Mary Beyer
Cost: $500.00
Voted: Approved

Kim discussed some ideas for the Spring Carnival. It will be held at the grade school on May 13th. There will be a meeting in
March to start working on what supplies be needed for each booth, ticket costs, foods available and all other details.

Kim will take care of the PTG bulletin board across from the main office for February to April.

The PTG would like to see pictures of the grade school teachers and staff put up for parents and visitors to reference. Kathi will
look into the cost of frames and school picture reprints.

The PTG has been having problems with emails not going out to everyone on the email list. A volunteer will take a look at the
system and see if they can determine what the problem is.

During public input Janeece brought up a class called 'Yoga Calm' to see if anyone would be interested. They provide yoga
classes to 6-8 graders during or after school. Kathi expressed that she would like to talk with the instructor for more details.

During the staff meeting earlier that day Kim let the teachers know that the PTG had budgeted $10,000 for School
Enrichment/Technology. They are going to start thinking and discussing how it could best be used.

The next meeting will be March 1, 2016 in the Monroe Grade School library starting at 7:00 pm.


http:26594.76

